


‌PhD studentship in Early-onset Type 2 diabetes, a clinical data science PhD


Award
Applications are invited for a fully-funded (at home/UK fee rate) 3-year PhD studentship in the research group of Dr Shivani Misra commencing in autumn or winter 2024/ early 2025 (date negotiable) entitled: studying the genetics and phenotype of early-onset type 2 diabetes to advance precision medicine in diabetes
The project is based at Imperial’s Hammersmith Campus within the Division of Metabolism, Digestion & Reproduction. The candidate will be part of the type 2 diabetes clinical research team and work under the Supervision of Dr Shivani Misra, a Senior Clinical Lecturer & Wellcome Trust Fellow. 
· Full funding for tuition fees (currently at £7,280 per year) at the Home rate
· A stipend of £21,237 per annum for 3.0 years

Eligibility
· Our group has an ethos of making research fun and enjoyable, seeking to address important knowledge gaps that make lives better for people living with type 2 diabetes, and we are looking for someone who is enthusiastic to learn, motivated and a good fit for our team dynamic. 

· Applicants should hold a first or upper-second-class honours degree in a biomedical discipline. A Master’s degree is desirable but not essential. Prior experience in metabolism and/or clinical research is also desirable but not essential. Applicants must also meet Imperial College’s English language requirements – further details can be found at   https://www.imperial.ac.uk/study/pg/apply/requirements/english/.

· We strongly encourage applications from a diverse set of backgrounds that are currently underrepresented within academic research. We will ensure that individuals with disabilities are provided reasonable accommodation to participate in the job application or interview process, to perform essential job functions, and to receive other benefits and privileges of employment.
Application
· For informal enquiries please contact Dr Shivani Misra
· For application, please send a full CV (including confirmation of home fee status), and contact details for two academic referees to s.misra@imperial.ac.uk
· We regret that due to the large volume of applications received, we are only able to notify those shortlisted for interview. Applications will be considered throughout the 2024/25 academic year.






